
Katherine Neal will be speaking at the 19  Biennial IPEBLA Conference taking place in Milan from 26-
29 May 2024.
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Under the conference theme of Adapting to Change: Ensuring Retirement Security in a Dynamic and
Uncertain World, the conference will explore current issues related to retirement security in a post-
pandemic world. IPEBLA’s 2024 Conference will bring together a diverse group of practitioners and
pension plan professionals to discuss notable pension law developments, explore common issues faced
across jurisdictions, and share best practices for addressing risks and mitigating barriers to a secure
retirement.

Katherine is joining a panel of international experts to discuss trends in retirement planning and
incentivising senior executives in an increasingly mobile global market.
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